
Circular ref: 020/2022 

Dear Members, 

Power supply disruption at JSAS 
clubhouse on Monday, 29 August 2022 

Please be informed that due to a power supply 
disruption on 29 August 2022, the JSAS clubhouse 
will open at 1.00pm on Monday, 29 August 2022. 

Thank you. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

26 August 2022 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


